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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Judith La Galante <judylosgatos@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 2:04 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: FW: Lake Almanor Water Curtain

 
 

CARL BLAHA & JUDITH LA GALANTE 

21117 BRUSH RD. 
LOS GATOS, CA. 95033 

(408) 353-3683 
judylosgatos@msn.com 

  
Mar. 23, 2015 
  
Peter Barnes, Eng. Geologist 
State Water Resources Control Board 
Division of Water Rights 
Water Quality Certification Program 

  
Dear Mr. Barnes: 
  
We own a home on Lake Almanor and the proposed thermal curtain at Lake Almanor and  Butte Valley 
Reservoir is frightening on several. 
Exporting cold water from Lake Almanor downstream will have a deleterious effect on the environment for 
fish and wildlife as well as humans. 
The financial impact goes beyond the cost of the installation and maintenance of the curtain but also the 
disruption that it also involves.  
Any change that degrades Lake Almanor and/or Butte Valley Reservoir will have a significant impact on the 
financial well being of the Lake Almanor Basin Community. 
The proposed thermal curtain is not restorative and should not be implemented.  It does not return the river to 
its past state and we ask you to please abandon the proposal. 
  
  
Carl G. Blaha 
Judith LaGalante 

  
  
cc: Save Lake Almanor 


